
 
 

 
Turin, November 10, 2006 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
IFIL purchases 3.000.000 Fiat shares 

 
 
 
 
IFIL S.p.A., as a result of the incentive plan announced by Fiat’s Board of Directors and 
in anticipation of a future increase in capital stock to service the relative stock options, 
has today purchased 3.000.000  Fiat ordinary shares on the market for an equivalent 
amount of € 44,6  million. 

This purchase – which confirms the confidence of the stockholder of reference in the 
positive prospects of its main investment holding and in the exceptional capacity of its 
management – will allow IFIL to retain a stake in Fiat of more than 30% also after the 
issue of the new shares estimated for the plan. 
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